

Name:	Class IV	Date: 10.03.2025
Roll No:_	Final Term Test (2024-2025)	Subject: English
Time Allo	tted: 2 hours 30 mins.	M. Marks: 60
	Section A (Decding)	
O1 Dood t	Section A (Reading) he passage carefully and answer the questions that follows:	w. (7)
	he passage carefully and answer the questions that follow wants to succeed in life. For some people, success mea	
	ream and for some, it is the name, fame and social position.	
	ar. All great men have been remembered for their great	
	mes to those who are sincere, hardworking, loyal and comm	
has been m	nan's greatest motivation. Success has a great effect on life.	It brings pleasure and pride.
_	ense of fulfilment. Everybody hopes to be successful in life	
	rney of success is to set aims and goals. The clarity of aim pr	·
_	nd vision to reach the path of success. A proper and timely a	
	bear fruit. Indecision and insincerity are big obstacles on thone's goals with one's sincerity and passion. Time is also one	_
•	eople, who are punctual and committed to their work, have	_
• •	are examples of this. We should never stop after experience	
•	ecognize our weaknesses. We should get up and restart with	•
	as failures are the pillars of success.	
	What is success?	
b. V	Why is the clarity of aim important in our life?	
c. Y	Which qualities help a person to be successful?	
	What stops a man on the path to success?	
e.	Complete the sentence. # If a person fails, he should	·
f. 1	Find synonyms from the given passage: # wish#	primary
_	State True or False. # One should have low confidence, car	relessness and ignorance
	to be successful	
0.4 P	Section B (Literature)	a
Q2. Re	ad the extract given below and answer the questions that	follow.
	il the Emperor! I am grateful to you for granting me r	•
_	o, grant me one wish. Your Majesty, I beg you to free the	
m	ercy and gratitude towards a human being."	(3)
a.	'I' here refers to .	
b.	Why was the speaker grateful to the king?	
c.	What did the speaker wish for?	
	d the extract given below and answer the questions that	follow. (3)
#	"The phonograph, electric light"	
	(with fuses, sockets, too),	
	A super storage battery,	

And movies were a few."

a. Name the poet of the poem from which this extract has been taken.b. What did Edison invent?	
c. Give rhyming words of: a) lightb) few	_
Q4. Answer the following questions.	(8)
a. How are greenhouse gases responsible for global warming?b. Why was the lion roaring in pain?c. What are the main features of Indian folk dances?d. How is rising population causing global warming?	
Q5. Write meanings of the given words.	(2)
a. subtle b. fangs Q6. Write synonyms of the given words.	(2)
a. reverse b. spontaneous Q7. Write antonyms of the given words.	(2)
a. vibrant b. hold Q8. Make a sentence.	(1)
a. environment Q9. Do as directed:	(3)
 a. Choose the correct idiom to fill the blank. # If you enjoy good food and music, you will get the	in this cafe.
 b. Complete the sentence using the verb given in the bracket in properfect tense. # The children are tired because they a lot. (play 	
c. Fill in the blank by choosing the correct word.	
# She was climbing thewhen she tripped. (stairs / sta	res)
Section C (Grammar)	
Q10. Identify whether the following sentences as Declarative, Interroga or Exclamatory.	tive, Imperative (2)
a. I am really going to miss this place!	
b. Do you want salsa dip or cheese dip?	
c. Boil the milk for at least two to three minutes.d. They enjoy reading mystery novels.	
Q11. Underline the verb and tell the tense of the given sentences.	(2)
a. The girl submitted her project on time.b. My family will be attending wedding function next week.	

Q12. Fill in the blanks using suitable personal and demonstrative pronouns.	(2)
a. We are going to watch a movie. Would you like to join?b. Raina finally won the matchhad practised hard for	
Q13. Underline the adverbs and state their kind.	(2)
a. They arrived late at Christmas Carnival.b. I am deadly tired after playing cricket match.	
Q14. Fill in the blanks with the correct form of verb given in the brackets.	(2)
 a. Rashaa comic book in the library now. (read) b. Theydinner for me tomorrow evening. (cook) 	
Q15. Punctuate the following sentences and rewrite them.	(3)
a. i have a doctor's appointment on mondayb. how cute the puppy isc. please help me in completion of my maths homework himanshi	
Q16. Underline the prepositions and state their type.	(2)
a. The fish is below the surface.b. My brother jumped into the swimming pool.	
Q17. Fill in the blank with the type of adverb as indicated in the bracket.	(2)
 a. My friend sings in the choir. (Adverb of Manner) b. She is talented in playing the piano. (Adverb of Degree) 	
Q18. Convert the following sentences as directed.	(2)
a. The baby cried much at night. (Simple Present Tense)b. I shall play chess at 4 pm tomorrow. (Future Continuous Tense)	
Q19. Underline the pronoun and tell its kind.	(1)
a. Kyra and Vibha helped me to complete the assignment.	
Q20. Fill in the blanks choosing the correct prepositions.	(1)
through after for between among on till	
a. He came back homean hour.	
b. Alia feels happy when she isher friends.	

(3)

Section D (Writing)

- Q21. Suppose you are Rohit. Today morning, you received a call from your father's friend, Mr. Pradeep. Your father is not at home. Mr. Pradeep asked you to convey your father that he will not be able to go to the office today as he is suffering from
- Q22. Suppose you are Simran, student of Class IV. Your library teacher has imposed a fine of Rs.100 on you as you have not returned the library book on time. Write an application to the Principal of your school for remission of fine. (5)

fever. Write a message for your father.



Name:	Class IV	Date: 10.03.2025
Roll No:	Final Term Test (2024-2025)	Subject: English
Time Allotted: 2 hours 30	M. Marks: 60	

Section A (Reading)
(Answer Key)

Q1. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow. (7)

Everybody wants to succeed in life. For some people, success means achieving whatever they desire or dream and for some, it is the name, fame and social position. It is success which makes a man popular. All great men have been remembered for their great achievements. It is said that success comes to those who are sincere, hardworking, loyal and committed to their goals. Success has been man's greatest motivation. Success has a great effect on life. It brings pleasure and pride. It gives a sense of fulfilment. Everybody hopes to be successful in life. The most important step to begin a journey of success is to set aims and goals. The clarity of aim provides systematic approach, planning and vision to reach the path of success. A proper and timely application of all these things is bound to bear fruit. Indecision and insincerity are big obstacles on the path to success. One needs to pursue one's goals with one's sincerity and passion. Time is also one of the most deciding factor. Only the people, who are punctual and committed to their work, have succeeded in life. Lives of great men are examples of this. We should never stop after experiencing failure in our life rather we must recognize our weaknesses. We should get up and restart with better determination and resolution as failures are the pillars of success.

a. What is success?

<u>Success means achieving whatever one desires or dreams. It also helps to make the name, fame and social position.</u>

- b. Why is the clarity of aim important in our life?
 - The clarity of aim provides systematic approach, planning and vision to reach the path of success.
- c. Which qualities help a person to be successful?

The qualities like sincerity, hard work, loyalty and commitment to work help a person to be successful.

- d. What stops a man on the path to success?
 - Indecision and insincerity are big obstacles on the path to success.
- e. Complete the sentence. # If a person fails, he should get up and restart with better determination and resolution.
- **f.** Find synonyms from the given passage: # wish **desire** # primary **the most important**
- **g. State True or False.** # One should have low confidence, carelessness and ignorance to be successful. **False**

Section B (Literature)

- Q2. Read the extract given below and answer the questions that follow.
 - # "Hail the Emperor! I am grateful to you for granting me my freedom. But, before I go, grant me one wish. Your Majesty, I beg you to free the beast that showed such mercy and gratitude towards a human being." (3)
 - a. 'I' here refers to **Androcles** .
 - b. Why was the speaker grateful to the king?

The speaker was grateful to the king for granting him freedom.

c. What did the speaker wish for?

The speaker wished for freedom of the beast that showed such mercy and gratitude towards a human being.

- Q3. Read the extract given below and answer the questions that follow. (3)
 - # "The phonograph, electric light"
 (with fuses, sockets, too),
 A super storage battery,
 And movies were a few."
 - a. Name the poet of the poem from which this extract has been taken.

The name of the poet is Vivian Gouled from which this extract has been taken.

b. What did Edison invent?

Edison invented many things like the phonograph, electric light, fuses, sockets, super storage battery and movies etc.

c. Give rhyming words of: a) light **bright** b) few **knew**

Q4. Answer the following questions.

(8)

a. How are greenhouse gases responsible for global warming?

Greenhouse gases are responsible for trapping heat in the atmosphere. If these gases exceed their normal level, they will increase the heat in the atmosphere thus, causing global warming.

b. Why was the lion roaring in pain?

The lion was roaring in pain because a huge thorn had stuck in his paw and it was bleeding.

- c. What are the main features of Indian folk dances?

 <u>Indian folk dances allow natural expressions of human emotions through basic</u>

 <u>body movements and are very simple. They are meant for everyone and vary</u>

 according to the local traditions of the states.
- d. How is rising population causing global warming?

Rising population and its growing needs are contributing to climate change on large scale. Deforestation is being done to create living space for humans. This is causing an increase in the level of greenhouse gases leading to global warming.

Q5. W	rite meaning	gs of the given words	•		(2)
a.	subtle	delicate in quality	b. fangs	long, pointed teeth	of an animal
Q6. W	rite synonyı	ms of the given word	ls.		(2)
a.	reverse	<u>undo</u>	b. spontaneou	ıs <u>natural</u>	
Q7. W	Vrite antony	ms of the given word	ls.		(2)
a.	vibrant	<u>dull</u>	b. hold	<u>release</u>	
_	Iake a sente				(1)
a.	environmen		<u>is a simple way</u>	to improve the qualit	<u>y of our</u>
00 D	environme				(2)
	o as directed	ı: correct idiom to fill	the blank		(3)
				he best of both the wo	rlds in this
	-	of both worlds / hot		·	in uns
			_	the bracket in presen	t norfact or
υ.	_	fect tense.	e verb given in	the bracket in presen	t perfect or
		en are tired because the	ev have nlaved	a lot (play)	
		clank by choosing the		a 10t. (play)	
		imbing the stairs whe		tairs / stares)	
	II Blic was en		• •	turis / stares)	
		Section	C (Grammar)		
	=	ether the following or Exclamatory.	sentences are	e Declarative, Interre	(2)
a.	I am really g	going to miss this plac	ce!	Exclamatory Senten	<u>ce</u>
b.	Do you wan	t salsa dip or cheese	dip?	Interrogative Senten	<u>ce</u>
c.	Boil the mil	k for at least two to th	ree minutes.	Imperative Sentence	<u>:</u>
d.	They enjoy	reading mystery nov	els.	Declarative Sentence	2
Q11. U	U nderline th	e verb and tell the te	nse of the given	sentences.	(2)
a.		<u>bmitted</u> her project o		Simple Pa	
b.	My family	will be attending we	edding function r	next week. Future Co	<u>ontinuous</u>
	<u>Tense</u>				
Q12. I	Fill in the bla	nks using suitable p	ersonal and den	nonstrative pronouns.	(2)
a. b.	•	ng to watch a movie. ly won the match. <u>Sh</u>	•	<u> </u>	
Q13. U	J nderline th	e adverbs and state t	heir kind.		(2)
a. b.	•	ed <u>late</u> at Christmas C y tired after playing c		Adverb of Time Adverb of Degre	_

Q14. Fill in the blanks with the correct form of verb given in the brackets. a. Rasha is reading a comic book in the library now. (read)	(2)
b. They will cook dinner for me tomorrow evening. (cook)	
Q15. Punctuate the following sentences and rewrite them. a. i have a doctor's appointment on monday <u>I have a doctor's appointment on Monday.</u> b. how cute the puppy is <u>How cute the puppy is!</u> c. please help me in completion of my maths homework himanshi	(3)
Please help me in completion of my Maths homework, Himanshi.	
Q16. Underline the prepositions and state their type. a. The fish is below the surface. b. My brother jumped into the swimming pool. Preposition of Movement Preposition of Movement	(2)
Q17. Fill in the blank with the type of adverb as indicated in the bracket.	(2)
a. My friend sings melodiously / beautifully in the choir. (Adverb of Manner) b. She is quite talented in playing the piano. (Adverb of Degree)	(2)
Q18. Convert the following sentences as directed. a. The baby cried much at night. (Simple Present Tense) The baby cries much at night.	(2)
b. I shall play chess at 4 pm tomorrow. (Future Continuous Tense) I shall be playing chess at 4pm tomorrow.	
Q19. Underline the pronoun and tell its kind.	(1)
a. Kyra and Vibha helped <u>me</u> to complete the assignment. <u>Personal Pron</u> e	<u>oun</u>
Q20. Fill in the blanks choosing the correct prepositions.	(1)
through after for between among on till	
a. He came back home after an hour.	

b. Alia feels relaxed when she is $\underline{\mathbf{among}}$ her friends.

Section D (Writing)

Q21. Suppose you are Rohit. Today morning, you received a call from your father's friend, Mr. Pradeep. Your father is not at home. Mr. Pradeep asked you to convey your father that he will not be able to go to the office today as he is suffering from fever. Write a message for your father. (3)

MESSAGE

10 March 2025 10:00 am

Dear Father

Your friend, Mr. Pradeep called up to inform that he will not be able to go to the office today as he is suffering from fever. I am going to my coaching class. Please call Mr. Pradeep when you come back

Rohit

Q22. Suppose you are Simran, student of Class IV. Your library teacher has imposed a fine of Rs.100 on you as you have not returned the library book on time. Write an application to the Principal of your school for remission of fine. (5)

10 March 2025

The Principal

Bal Bharati Public School

Ludhiana

Subject: Remission of fine

Respected Sir

With due respect, I beg to say that I am a student of class IV in your school. My library teacher has imposed a fine of Rs. 100 on me as I have not returned the library book on time. I had no intention to keep it with me for a long period. Actually, it skipped form my mind. I apologize for the delay of not returning the book on time. Kindly remit my fine. I shall be highly obliged.

Yours Obediently

Simran